From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 3:43 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole

Subject: IRC eComment

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First. Name :
Robert

Last_Name:
Knecht

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

| strongly believe that the newly redistricted San Diego County District 5 boundaries must includes all of Escondido,
Vista, San Marcos, Oceanside, and Carlsbad due largely to the transportation corridor and mutual engagement that the
cities share. Particularly, Escondido City should not be split into differing County Districts. Thank you.

Submit :
Submit





